
Subject: SETI Grant Request # 2 
Date: Mon, 14 Oct 2002 10:07:30 -0400 
From: "Lau, Mary,  N1VH" <n1vh@arrl.org> 
To: <n6tx@setileague.org> 
 

 
Dear Dr. Shuch:  
 
Our Foundation Proposals Committee has completed their 
review of your September grant request and has declined 
additional funding of your project at this time citing the 
need to see more financial support from other sources.  
 
Nonetheless, the Foundation is generally supportive of the 
project (but does have limits to its funding abilities like 
everybody else who took a shellacking in the stock market 
this year.) 
 
To better results in 2003 for our respective organizations!  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Mary E. Lau, N1VH  
Secretary  
The ARRL Foundation, Inc.   

 
 


